News Release

6™, 7" and 8™ Graders Invited to Tour Connor Middle School

Many students get nervous about starting school in September. To
help ease the anxiety of 6", 7" and even 8™ graders, we mvite
students to visit the middle school for a self-guided tour. We
welcome parents and students to visit our building on Monday,
August 24™ and Tuesday, August 25" Students can obtain a map
and tour the building, as well as practice opening a locker. Sample
schedules will be available for each team for each grade level, for
students to use as a guide. The building will also be open from
6:00 — 7:00 PM. on August 25"

Please come join us!
Calendar of Activities

Monday, August 24" Building open from 8:00 am — 3:00 pm
to tour

th

Tuesday, August 25 Building open from 8:00 am — 3:00 pm

and 6:00 — 7:00 pm to tour



